
Hello, 
Thank you for you work in advocating for Oregonians during this difficult and uncertain time. I am 
writing to urge you to advocate for reimbursement of medical and mental health Telehealth services. In 
attempts to “flatten the curve” in the spread of Covid-19, myself and many colleagues are choosing to 
stop meeting in person with clients. Telehealth is currently the only link we have to support our clients 
safely. This period of unprecedented uncertainty, loss of income, social isolation etc places many at high 
risk of anxiety, depression, family conflict and other issues. Please work to ensure Telehealth is covered 
by ALL insurance plans so that myself and other mental health and medical providers are able to 
continue to support and treat our fellow Oregonians. Our community needs help and we need it now, 
please make sure helping professionals can continue to do our job for the good of our local and global 
community. Again thank you for your efforts. Wishing you good physical and mental health. 
 
Best, 
Katherine Reed 
Licensed Clinical Social Worker 
L6543 
--  
Katherine Reed, LCSW 
7420 SW Garden Home Rd 
Portland, OR 97223 
Voice: 971-260-0590 
Fax: 1-503-296-2415 
Office hours: Monday-Wednesday by appointment only 
 
Please limit email to scheduling matters only. I am out of the office on Thursdays and Fridays. For 
messages sent after mid-day on Wednesday, please expect a response the following week. 
 


